
Met;ILL, UNIVERSITY-

DEPT. OF ZOOLOtiY

MONTREAL

October 19th, 1927.

Col. Wilfrid Bovey,
McGill University.

Dear Col. Bovey,
With reference to our conversation yesterday I 

omitted by oversight to mention a letter dated September 19th, 1927, 
which I had received from the Principal in which he says:

" Thank you very much for letting me know the date chosen by 
Dr. Casey Wood for the Somerville Lecture. I shall make arrangements 
to have the Moyse Hall available for the evening of October 27th. I 
feel certain the subject selected by Dr.Casey Wood will prove very 
popular."

The title chosen originally by Dr, Wood was slightly 
altered by him to that which I handed to you yesterday.

Yours very truly,


